
From: Kynaston Pomlett 

Sent: 23 September 2015 21:27 
To: Minerals and Waste Plan Consultation - E&E 

Subject: Cholsey Gravel Pit 

 

Hi, 

 

 

1. I have seen the Gardner Representation produced by Gardner Planning 

on behalf of OXAGE and fully support the points made. 

I am perturbed that OCC failed to consult parish councils and the public generally when it 

suddenly increased the LAA (the number of tons of gravel required in the plan) even 

though it found the resources and time to consult mineral producers towards the end of 

2014. The public were deprived of an opportunity to question the flawed methods used 

and the inflated outcome reached by yet another set of consultants hired at great expense 

by OCC. 

2. My name and address is Kynaston Pomlett, 38 Brentford Close, Cholsey, OX10 9PZ 

Regards, 

 

Kyn Pomlett  

 


